
Winter Indoor Shetland Pony Riding School

Would you or your child be interested in coming to 
learn to ride or develop your skills with a Shetland 
Pony?  

It is proposed that between October and March The 
Shetland Pony Riding School, in Burra, will offer 
riding lessons in their indoor arena. (Pictured below)  

A qualified instructor would deliver lessons using one 
of the school’s 8 Shetland riding ponies.

Students would sign up for a course of 10 x 40 minute 
lessons, which could be scheduled to suit your needs.

An open day will be held in October for anyone 
interested to come and view the arena and ponies.

To express an interest or for more information please 
contact Barbara Tait at info@merkisayrestud.co.uk or 
Tel. 01595 859626
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